Bylaw No. 1934

First and Second Reading: 13 November 2018
Public Hearing: 17 December 2018

Public Hearing: 14 January 2019
=« Kitimat Council closed Public Hearing and requested staff report back with options to
consider Bylaw No. 1934, and location and time for a new public hearing to accommodate
what is expected to be a large number of speakers.





